
Corte McGuffey 
 
This revised permit is a terrible decision by the WDEQ!!! Since the increase in discharge volumes
are no longer being considered in the revised permit, the WDEQ shouldn't be able to add more
regulations and restrictions to Aethon's existing permit. That's like changing the rules in the middle
of the game. What there are doing now has been acceptable for many years, and should be allow to
continue. This will set a terrible precedence for all of Wyoming's oil and gas industry. People's jobs
are at stake. Don't change their existing permit. Thank you
 


